
From: Casandra Redhead
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 11:22 AM
To: Planning & Regulatory Services <prs@scotborders.gov.uk>
Subject: Application for dwelling house.Number23/01165/ppp

CAUTION: External Email

Dear sir,
My name is Mrs Casandra Redhead and i live at No 4 More battle Mains Cottage.I have lived there for 23 years and in that time I
have created a garden with apple trees,pear tree,gooseberry bushes and blueberry bush.I have planted 20 different rose bushes
and numerous plants and flowering bushes.I understand that most of them will be destroyed because of the need for access to the
new house.I am not opposed to building a house,but am objecting to 3/4 of my garden being taken away.So, unless I am able to
reposition all of the plants that will be destroyed,I will lose them.I am 78 years old and am no able to do heavy work .I would
respectfully request that the access be somehow changed to enable me to continue enjoying my garden.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Casandra Redhead.


